
 

• Welcome and welcome 
back! We are looking 
forward to a great 
2024-25 school year!  

• Please return your 
signed emergency               
information sheets, 
tuition policies, and any 
other remaining forms 
needed to complete 
your child’s file.  

• Preschool Parents… 
Please remember the 
first monthly preschool 
tuition payment was due 
on August 1, and the 
second will be due on 
September 1.  

• Please send in a picture 
of your child for the 
classroom, if you                
haven’t already done so.  

• We will be closed on 
Monday, September 2 
for Labor Day.  

• Soccer Shots starts 
for those registered, 
on Tuesday or Friday, 
the week of September 
2.  

• Have you enrolled for 
My Procare online                 
payments? Many have 
found this convenient, 
but we still of course, 

accept check payments.  

• Have you enrolled for 
Remind Messaging? 
Text the message 
@homergle to the       
number 81010  

 Notes to Parents: 

Weeks 3 and 4: August 26– September 6, 2024 
(PLEAE REMEMBER, WE WILL BE CLOSED ON MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 2 FOR 
LABOR DAY) 
Theme: Snugglies 
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Care 
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Introductions:  
Shapes: Circle and 
Square  
Review: Colors: Red and 
Blue  
 

Are you signed up 
for the Remind 
App?  
Weekly reminders 
will help you stay 
on top of all 
school happening!  
 
*Please continue to         
visit 
www.bobbienoonans. 
com and our Facebook 
Page.  
 
 

Have a Great 2 
Weeks!  
Ms. Melissa  

Language Arts:  

During these next two weeks, 
we will be learning several 
new finger plays including: 
Dancing Teddy Bears and Did 
You Ever See a Snuggly? 
We’ll also enjoy the books 
Corduroy and How Much is 
that Doggy in the Window? 
The children will get to use 
the flannel board as they 
distinguish between snugglies 
and nonsnugglies, and be-
tween our two new shapes, 
circle and square.  

Concept:  

We’ll continue our daily calen-
dar, weather, and job time. 
The shapes circle and square 
will be introduced, and added 
to all of the shelf jobs. In 
science, the children will get 
to collect material from our 
playground, including: leaves, 
sticks, and grass, and study 
them in as we make our own 

 

Motor:  

The children will be             
playing the Following               
Directions game, where 
they will have to do the 
actions shown by their 
teachers. We’ll also enjoy 
block bowling indoors, and 
have fun outside.  

Craft and Writing:  

We will be using a variety 
of art materials to create 
beautiful works of art. 
We will be finger painting 
pattern papers, and using 
pieces of paper to mosaic 
circles and squares. In 
addition, we will do dot 
marker pictures of               
snugglies.  

 

Bring in any pictures of 
your pets the week of 
September 2.  

 

Your child may bring their 
favorite snuggly to school 
on the first day of the 
week they attend 8/26. 
Please label this with their 
name.  


